
My time at the Lester B. Pearson School Board started at Westpark 
Elementary School and then at John Rennie High School. Some of my best 
memories include English class with Mr. Blackman where I learned how 
to be disciplined and Auto Mechanics with Mr. Goslett where I felt that I 
could succeed in a trade that I would enjoy. 

Drama class really helped me feel more confident to use my voice and to 
speak in front of others. I had always been interested in radio and 
remember listening to a local radio station over the PA system every 
morning before class. It sparked my interest in the medium and fostered 
my career aspirations to become a broadcaster.

encouragement I received in school.

Lorne Glazer
Traffic broadcaster


